
Remember to Vote!

http://assembly.cornell.edu/Elections
More information at:

It's not too late. Undergraduatestudents can vote for representatives inthe Student Assembly and UniversityAssembly until 10 a.m., Wednesday,September 24. Eligible votersreceived e­mail instructions yesterday.
Results will be available as early asSeptember 25.
Please direct any questions toassembly@cornell.edu.




